
©Wiltshire OPC Project/2024/Jo Pegrum         

 

Highworth School  

 

 

School Managers 

A meeting of the school managers was held at the Vicarage on Monday, those present being: The 
Rev. F. R. Webb (chairman), Mrs. W. T. Mant, Messrs. F. R. Eddolls, V. Hicks, and E. G. Woodbridge 
and Mr. H. D. Mant (correspondent).  It was decided that the Council school be let for dances, etc.  A 
new floor has been laid in the hall and instructions will be given that only light footwear shall be worn.   
Applications must be made to the Correspondent, but the right to grant or refuse its use rests with the 
managers, to whom all applications will be referred. 
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